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Antonia Hover

From: Bradley Marshall <bmarshall@earthjustice.org>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 10:31 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Consumer Comments on Postcards

  Hello, 
 
  Per our conversation, this is to confirm that the postcards containing consumer comments that were dropped-off at 
the Public Service Commission that were collected by Sierra Club should be filed in the 20190018 docket, as we 
understand that they are all comments by Duke Energy Florida customers.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  Thank you. 
 
  Best, 
  Bradley 
 
Bradley Marshall 
Staff Attorney 
Earthjustice Florida Office 
111 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
T: 850.681.0031 
F: 850.681.0020 
earthjustice.org 
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